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Dear Helmut,

 

I bring you greetings from The Great South Land!

 

Your team has arrived and all is well in the land “down under”.

 

Your Group Study Exchange team is a wonderful group of young people and we are enjoying their

company and the company of Heinrich.  He is enjoying the beer too.

 

Their presentation is very helpful and enjoyable.

 

Please find attached a club bulletin report by one of my clubs - The Rotary Club of Chatswood.

 

I do hope that you enjoy it.

 

Sincerely,

John Cameron

District Governor

Rotary District 9680
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